Town of Rockford February 2019

Snow Plowing Reminder

As we are well into winter, I'd like to thank staff for making sure we are all getting around our town safely.
And many thanks to the residents for your cooperation with their snow plowing efforts.

Most residents do a great job of maintaining their yards to the edge of the street, and in many situations, the actual
street right of way extends well into the yards. While the staff will always try to respect that, there may be times
when a bit of the lawn gets plowed with the snow. It’s hard to see the edge of the road when it’s covered in snow,
and their utmost concern is getting the roadway cleared.

Please don’t stop the drivers of the snow removal equipment when they are plowing to chat or complain, they are
trying to get a time sensitive job completed. They have their reasons for doing what they do, and are happy to
explain that to you after the plowing is done. If you have concerns or questions about snow removal, please call
Town Hall, or me directly, to discuss them.

Again, | remind you to move your cars off the street whenever possible to make room for the plowing. The wider
the streets can be plowed, the better it is in the event of another snowfall.

While I’'m hoping we don’t have the need for much plowing in February, it’s certainly a possibility! Take care, be
safe, and here’s to an early spring! Carrie Roecks

After more than 50 years of involvement with Fire District 11, | will be resigning from my position as Fire Chief with
District 11 and as the Town of Rockford Assistant Fire Chief. My last day at Fire District 11 will be January 31, 2019.
| would like to thank the commissioners and the Town of Rockford’s Mayor and Council for supporting the goals and
ideas presented to them by myself on behalf of the Fire Department over the years. We have an amazing group of
volunteers dedicated to service in anything that is needed by the Fire District or Rockford.
| can not thank all of them enough. Stan Seehorn, Assistant Fire Chief

The Town of Rockford, and Fire District 11 residents cannot begin to thank you enough for your many,
many years of service to our community. We can only surmise the sacrifices you made to your family and
your business while fighting fire and helping the injured and sick. You are big part of why the district and

town are successful as a combined entity, and we sincerely appreciated everything you have done.
Enjoy your “retirement” and we wish you the very best as you step out into some new adventures.

Mayor | want to thank the Rockford community for your congratulations and best
Carrie Roecks wishes for my recent retirement from the City of Spokane Valley.
Councilmembers I will remain in my position on the Rockford Town Council and will
Clint Stevenson continue to seek resources for future infrastructure and economic

development funding.
Micki Harnois
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. Town Hall will be closed on February 18, 2019
Brian Laude

in observance of President’s Day.

Rockford Town Hall 20 W Emma Street 509-291-4716 M-F 9am-12pm, 1pm-4pm



